our social and/or athletic schedules
to make the grade improvements.
We proved ourselves able to strike
a good balance between scholastic
and extra-curricular activities.

This balance has carried through
to this year, which includes our
pledge class of '84. We are expect-
ing to improve even more this term
because of greater efforts by
academic advisors to help pledges
become familiar with the best
study methods and technigues. £



